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ADVISORY FROM THE LAW SOCIETY OF SOUTH AFRICA 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Following on our advisory of 31 January 2019, we remind you that the Legal Practice 
Council (LPC) has announced that the period for nomination of practitioners to serve on 
the Provincial Councils (PCs) of the LPC has been extended to 15 February 2019. 

 
Nominations can be made online via the link e-mailed to practitioners or using the PDF 
form and e-mailing that  to lpcprovincialelections@isiqhingi.co.za  (You may use either 
option, but do not use both options.). 
 
Each attorney must nominate only an attorney and each advocate must nominate only 
an advocate. Nominations are made through the portal link e-mailed to legal 
practitioners. The election procedure is set out in the amended Rule 16 - view here. 
For enquiries please e-mail lpcsupport@isiqhingi.co.za 
 
Lists of practitioners who have already been duly nominated and are elegible for 
election: 

List 1 Attorney nominees (duly nominated and eligible for election) - view here. 
List 2 Advocate nominees (duly nominated and eligible for election) - view here 

List of practitioners who have been duly nominated but who have not accepted 
the nomination as at 18:00 on 13 February 2019:     View here.    Should these 

practitioners wish to stand for election, they should download the acceptance form here 
and submit it to lpcprovincialelections@isiqhingi.co.za by 16:00 on 15 February 2019. 
 
For enquiries please e-mail lpcsupport@isiqhingi.co.za. 

There are 2 options in which nominations may be submitted for the Provincial Council 
elections by 15 February 2019: 
 
(PLEASE NOTE: YOU MAY USE EITHER OPTION 1 OR OPTION 2 - do not use 
both options.) 

 
1.    OPTION 1: Online process 

To make a nomination click on the link sent to you by the LPC by e-mail and follow the 
onscreen prompts. You will be required to insert your SA ID Number after you click on 
the link and then the OTP that is part of the logon process will be sent to your 
cellphone. Please note that the link provided is not transferable. 
OR 
2.    OPTION 2: Complete and e-mail PDF form 

To make a nomination complete the PDF document (PLEASE READ THE NOTES 
CONTAINED ON PAGE 2 CAREFULLY). Once you have completed the PDF, please e-
mail it to lpcprovincialelections@isiqhingi.co.za 

We urge legal practitioners to participate in the nomination and election process. 
 

mailto:lpcsupport@isiqhingi.co.za
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/pDtSCAnXXDtALl6uGvsW4?domain=thoughtcorp.evlink9.net
mailto:lpcsupport@isiqhingi.co.za
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/_p9NCDRZZkflNJvuAv8bO?domain=thoughtcorp.evlink9.net
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/s0PHCElXXRt5V09hPZuGH?domain=thoughtcorp.evlink9.net
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/svQ-CGZXX6t5KOYhkjUva?domain=thoughtcorp.evlink9.net
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/nO1yCJZKK6tE3ArcOPb0G?domain=thoughtcorp.evlink9.net
mailto:%20lpcprovincialelections@isiqhingi.co.za
mailto:lpcprovincialelections@isiqhingi.co.za
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/IiWzCKO77rs5zMEhoSkI-?domain=thoughtcorp.evlink9.net
mailto:lpcprovincialelections@isiqhingi.co.za


Regards 
 
ANTHONY PILLAY 
Acting Executive Director, Law Society of South Africa 

LSSA Advisory 13 February 2019 
 

 

Visit our website - www.LSSA.org.za 
Telephone: (012) 366 8800 Email: LSSA@LSSA.org.za 

You are receiving this email from the Law Society of South Africa as you have been receiving communication 
from us. If you wish to remove your details from the LSSA mailing list please unsubscribe below. 
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